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Gist of the Second Meeting of 

Curriculum Development Council Committee on Gifted Education (2012/13) 

  

Date: 5 March 2013 (Tuesday) 

Time: 2:30 p.m. - 5:45 p.m. 

Venue: Rm E306, 3/F, East Block, EDB Kowloon Tong Education Services Centre 

 
Notes: 
1 To confirm the minutes of last meeting and matters arising 
 The minutes of the last meeting were confirmed with suggested amendment from members. 

  
2. Matters arising  

(i) To report on the discussion regarding the long term use of the Government premises in Sai 
Kung 

 

 A paper regarding the Sai Kung premises based on the discussion of CDCC(GE) had been 
submitted to CDC Committee and had been discussed in the meeting.  The CDC Committee 
agreed with the proposal and the GE Section would follow up as appropriate.   

 
(ii) To report on how to celebrate the Year of Giftedness and Creativity in tandem with other 

countries, as this year has been designed as such by the World Council 
Members were informed that a knowledge forum or mini-expo would be organised by the GE 
Section in late 2013 to showcase the promotion of gifted education and creativity in Hong Kong 
schools.  

  
3. To discuss on the final report of the baseline survey (phase I and 2): findings and implications  
 Members were invited to discuss about the findings and implications in the final report of the 

baseline survey (phase 1 and 2).  It was indicated that the baseline survey was designed to collect 
basic information regarding school-based GE provision.  The GE Section could get more information 
on teacher and student outcome through collaborating with teachers or conducting professional 
development programmes. 

  
4. To update members on the latest development of programmes at all levels including the 

services from the Hong Kong Academy for Gifted Education  
 Members were updated of the provision of services from the GES and the HKAGE. 
 
5. 
 
 
 
6. 

 
To report on EDB’s stance in supporting NGOs to organize international events for the gifted  
Members were informed of EDB’s stance in supporting NGOs to organize international events in Hong 
Kong with regard to the protocol in the government. 

 
Any other business 
Members were introduced about a project funded by the Gifted Education Foundation and a plan 
regarding the use of the remaining money of the Fung Hon Chu Trust Fund. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:45 p.m. 

   


